
 

Exciting News  
As a team, our vision for the Reception and Nursery is that we will work more 
collaboratively as one class rather than as   ‘Comets’ and ‘Pluto’. We felt we 
wanted a fresh  image and so have decided that we will change the name to 
reflect  this new way of working. After a lot of discussion we have agreed that 
our new class name will be ‘Astronauts’, as this describes our children as they 
prepare  for their journey through the planets  of Mercury, Jupiter and Mars. 
 
This week we had a very exciting delivery from the lovely builders who have 
been working on the Old Hospital. They very kindly gave us some pallets and 
scrap materials which we have used to make a bug hotel. The children have had 
great fun creating this and they can’t wait to see some mini beasts using it.  
 
Some Greenery in our Garden 
 
The children have loved having some greenery in 
our outdoor area. We have created a versatile 
space that has been well used this week. The 
children have been using it as a space to practice 
dance moves, a quiet space to put the dollies to 
bed, whilst playing ‘mums and dads’  and a great 
area for us to sit and have snack in the sunshine. 
We are looking to develop this area further with 
some edging and some wooden logs for seating. 
Watch this space! 
 
Our Future Plans 
 
We are always looking to develop our 
area to keep our children engaged. We 
would love to enhance our mud kitchen 
with some real life kitchen electricals. 
So, if you have any electrical items that 
you no longer need or are looking to 
get rid of, we would very much appreci-
ate them. This may be things such as a 
microwave, toaster, kettle, electric 
whisk, toastie maker. These items will 
be checked over and risk assessed be-
fore they are used by any children.  
 
Enjoy the Easter Break! 
Ms. Eaton and the Early Years Team 
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